
We are here to support your telehelath education needs. For 
questions, feedback or more information, please email 

AmerBoardTelehealth@avera.org

Welcome to the American Board of Telehealth’s Tele-Primary Care 
Certificate Program. Through world-class education, the American 
Board of Telehealth (ABT) equips healthcare professionals with the 
knowledge needed to integrate safe, high-quality, cost-effective, and 
accessible telehealth into the delivery of care. 

Virtual health is an expanding modality of care. It has demonstrated 
benefits including increasing access to care, decreasing geographic 
health disparities, increasing consumer convenience and compliance 
and decreasing professional isolation, just to name a few. This 
program has been designed to help primary care providers develop 
telehealth strategies for a post-pandemic future. It’s a self-paced, 
online program that can fit into your busy schedule while still allowing 
you to explore innovative telehealth models and best practices that 
enable primary care teams to overcome key challenges. We hope you 
enjoy the practical approach to the course material and are able to 
apply it to your practice immediately. 

Sincerely, 

Salim Saiyed, MD
Vice President
System Chief Medical Information Officer
Diplomate Clinical Informatics
UPMC Pinnacle

Steven Spencer, MD, MPH, FACP
Senior Vice President, Chief Medical Officer
Onslow Memorial Hospital

Jason Knutson, DO
Physician
Avera Medical Group
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